Wishing you and your loved ones a Merry
Christmas and a New Year filled with

peace and happiness.

My office will be closed
from Monday 23rd
December and will
reopen Tuesday 7th
January 2025.
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KATE WASHINGTONJMP
MEMBER FOR PORT STEPHENS

Authorised by Kate Washington MP - 26 William St, Raymond Terrace NSW 2324.
Funded using Parliamentary entitlements.



